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COVID guidance 

 

Dear Patients, 

In order to minimize COVID risks, please find below our internal rules to follow from 18th July, until recall. 

• A patient arriving for an examination may be accompanied by a maximum of ONE PERSON 

• To reduce the number of people in the building, please, if possible, do not bring children to the 
examination  

• If the child is the subject, both parents may attend the examination 

• Hand disinfection is mandatory upon entry. 

• The wearing of a face mask is compulsory for adults and children throughout the Institution (in any case 
for children over 6 years of age and under 6 years of age if the child tolerates it). 

• Hand disinfection is compulsory at the entry. 

• Properly worn face mask and keeping a distance of at least 1,5 m is compulsory throughout the entire 

duration of your stay at the institution. 

If you are suffering from fever or upper respiratory symptoms, please call our institute to reschedule your 

examination. According to the professional guidelines, a person with a temperature above 37.5°C is 

considered to be at high risk and cannot be treated or allowed to stay in the Institute. In the case of confirmed 

COVID infection or COVID positivity of a person living in the same household, an appointment can be 

requested after the 7th day of the COVID test, with 3 days of asymptomatic status. 

 
The investigating staff may consider it necessary to take additional precautions (e.g. temperature 
measurement, completion of an epidemiological questionnaire). Compliance with these is mandatory, 
otherwise the test may be refused. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 
 
Istenhegyi Géndiagnosztikai Centrum 


